Training Seminar For

The Eighth Coast Guard District Towing Vessel Boarding Inspections 

The Waterways Association of Pittsburgh is pleased to have this opportunity to present a training seminar on vessel inspection to all of the river industry.  This training is important to you as an owner and to all your captains and pilots so that they know the regulations for vessel boarding inspections and what to expect from the Coast Guard during these inspections.

Date:

June 2, 2005
Time:
Registration:
8 a.m.
  (Continental breakfast will be provided)
Seminar:
9 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.  (Lunch will be provided)
Location:
Mariners Hall at Dunlevy, PA

(Directions available by request)

Cost:
NO CHARGE for members

$15 for non-members

Don’t delay – Register Now!

Registration Deadline is May 30, 2005
Company Name:
____________________________________________________
Contact Name: 
____________________________________________________

Phone: ______________________  Email: __________________________________
Number Attending: _______
Amount enclosed: _____________

(Payable to:  Waterways Association of Pittsburgh

PO Box 534, Lyndora, PA  16045)

Names (please print):

______________________________
________________________________
______________________________
________________________________

______________________________
________________________________

RSVP to:


Phone:  724-285-8347  Fax:  724-285-4999   
EMAIL:  cheryll.cranmer@wapgh.org
